
Project Update 

September 24, 2018 

Share your priorities with us to inform how and where to install green 
stormwater infrastructure 

King County wants to hear from community members about their priorities to inform 
how and where to install green stormwater infrastructure in north-central Seattle. In 

this first phase of the project, King County will consider what types of green stormwater 
infrastructure should be built and general locations for these facilities within the study 
area. Technical analysis and community input will help shape the number, type, and 

location of green stormwater infrastructure facilities. 

You are invited to attend an Online Open House and survey - Available through Oct.9 

To speak with project staff, learn about the project and provide feedback, you are 
invited to attend the following:  

Drop-in sessions  

Monday, Oct. 1  
5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

Phinney Neighborhood Association 
6532 Phinney Ave. N. 

Tuesday, Oct. 2  
5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

Green Lake Community Center 
7201 E. Green Lake Dr. N. 

Wednesday, Oct. 3  
5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

University Heights Community Center 
5031 University Way N.E. 

Open house  
Saturday, Oct. 6  

Stop by any time from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Fairview Christian School 
844 N.E. 78th St. 

Locations are accessible. Please let us know if you need special accommodation. 

The County plans to return to the community with a selected alternative in early 2019, 
followed by finalized design by early 2021 and construction as soon as 2021. See 

project schedule below. 

View past updates on the project library page. 

https://naturaldrainage.participate.online/
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/university-gsi.aspx#schedule
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/university-gsi/library.aspx

